
 
 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
THE SELECT BOARD 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Select Board will conduct a public hearing for the 
purpose of holding a public meeting on the status of the Town’s Stormwater Management 
Program (SWMP) 
 
WHEN:  July 27, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.; 
 
WHERE: North Hampton Town Hall  

231 Atlantic Avenue 
North Hampton, New Hampshire 03862; 
 

PURPOSE: The Town of North Hampton is included in a group of communities that are 
required to obtain a MS4 Stormwater Management Permit.  An annual 
public meeting is a requirement of the State of New Hampshire’s 
Stormwater Management Program.  The SWMP is available for review at 
the Town Offices, 233 Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton, New Hampshire or 
on the Town’s website (www.northhampton-nh.gov)  All interested persons 
may appear in person or by counsel and be heard. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


